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  Postponement of WBTF Virtual Competitions  

  
September 7, 2021

WBTF VIRTUAL COMPETITIONS POSTPONED TO 2022

The WBTF Board of Directors made the decision at their September 5th meeting to postpone the Virtual Competitions
that were previously scheduled to begin this October until after the first of the new year.  
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